
Statement from the US Forest Service concerning handicapped access on WMAs on USFS lands: 
On lands owned by the U.S. Forest Service, all people are required to adhere to the Travel Management 
Rule.  All people, including people with disabilities, may use their motor vehicle on roads, trails, and 
areas designated for such use and identified on a motorized vehicle use map. There is no legal 
requirement to allow people with disabilities to use OHVs or other motor vehicles on roads, trails, and 
areas not designated for motor vehicle use. Restrictions on motor vehicle use that are applied 
consistently to everyone are not discriminatory. 
 


